Department of Municipal Administration & Urban Development, GoAP

From To

The Mission Director, All the Project Directors of MEPMA,
MEPMA, AC(UCD) of GHMC,

Hyderabad. POs of GVMC and VMC.

Lr. Roc. No. 40/BL/2010-11, Date: 18-06-2013.

Sub: Bank Linkage to Disabled SHGs — Poor response of Bankers in opening SB
accounts to the new groups and extending Bank Linkage to the existing Disabled

groups — Requested — Regarding:

Ref: SLBC Proceedings of subcommittee on SHG Bank Linkage dated: 29-05-2013.
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At the SLBC Subcommittee meeting with the Controllers of Lead Banks and LDMs held
on 21-05-2013, it is requested that the Controllers of Banks to instruct their Branch Managers to

open SB accounts for the new Disabled groups and to extend Bank Linkage to the existing
eligible groups.
The copy of SLBC Proceedings is herewith enclosed.

We advise you to contact the LDM in your District and ensure that suitable instructions

are issued to all the Branch Managers and through the District Collector in this regard.
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Encl: Copy of SLBC Proceedings, dated:29-05-2013. ' %ﬂb(l 3



